
Strictly Private & Confidential Date 25 August 2014 

--Cumbemauld 

BY RECORDED DELIVERY 

Dear Marshall 

Edinburgh Tram Inquiry- rnformatlon Request 

As you may know, the Scottish Government has lnJUated a judge-led inquiry into the Edinburgh 
Tram Project. The inquiry will be chaired by Lord Hardie. 

The Council has been asked by Lord Hardie's inquiry team to provide details of individuals who 
may be able to assist with speclfic queries In relation to the tram project. The Council has 
provided your name as one of the Counc!I officers Involved in the project. The inquiry team have 
also asked that we provide them with your contact details. 

I should be grateful if you would advise whether you are willing to allow us to provide your home 
address to !he inquiry team. 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

Carol Campbell 
Head of Legal, Risk & Compliance 

Carol Campbell, Head of Legal. Risk & Compliance 

Waverley Court, 4 East Markel Street, Edinburgh EHB SBG Tel· 0131 Fax: 0131 ••• 
carol.campbell@edinburgh.gov.uk 
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Emma Blundell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Carol 

marshal! poulton [marshall.poulton 
01 September 2014 17:04 
Carol Campbell 
Information Request 

I refer to your letter dated 25 August and my telephone conversation with Claire late this afternoon. 

I can confirm that I am NOT willing for you to release my personal contact information to the Edinburgh 
Tram Inquiry Team. 

Regards 

M Poulton 
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